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David Lee

From: David Carson

Sent: Tuesday, July 23, 2019 8:06 PM

To: David Lee

Subject: RE: One typo I noticed on Page 4

I realize this is not the city’s transportation report, but I didn’t know if they’d be issuing an update before the project 

moves forward. Here are a couple of things I noticed that seem to be out of phase with facts on the ground: 

• Page 8: Nonmotorized Transportation Facilities: No mention of bike facilities through Marymoor Park; seems

incomplete not to mention it.

• Page 8: Transit Service: Redmond LOOP reference should be removed since it was discontinued in 2018.

Thanks! 

David 

From: David Carson  

Sent: Tuesday, July 23, 2019 7:34 PM 

To: David Lee <dlee@redmond.gov> 

Subject: One typo I noticed on Page 4 

Page 4: Typo at end of Project Description: "on" instead of "of". 

I read it 4 or 5 times and it just didn’t seem to read right. 

Attachment F




